[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]On January 17, 2025, students and faculty from Aarambh MGMIHS and MGMSBS visited the SRCM Heartfulness Meditation Centre in Pune for a spiritual retreat. This retreat included a group meditation session led by Mr. Subodh Rahate, where he shared insights on resonance and spiritual love. Participants spent time in silence, connecting with themselves and nature. 
